
 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily Bulletin 

Monday, November 4th, 2024 
 

Happy Monday CMS!  We hope that you had a relaxing weekend!  
 

Although Friday was the last day of National Red Ribbon Week, we hope that all of you will continue to make 

positive choices by choosing to live a life free from drugs and alcohol. Thank you to everyone who participated in all of the 

dress-up days. We have a special shout-out to Mr. Matheson's class who had the most students showing their dedication 

to the Red Ribbon Pledge on Friday. We hope you enjoy your treats!  
 

Congratulations to Isla Godsey and Blake Lloyd who were our top Rock Paper Scissors competitors. However, 

after Friday's final challenge, it was Blake who walked away the champion. We hope both of you enjoy your prizes. Thanks 

to all of you who participated in the Red Ribbon Rock Paper Scissors Bead Challenge.   

 
 

SportsNet is now OPEN for all athletes that wish to try out for basketball or sign up for a Spring Sport. 

Basketball tryouts will take place November 18th-21st.  If you wish to try out, you must first have your parents register you 

on SportsNet, so do not delay! 
 

Have you ever wanted to learn sign language? If so - come join the sign language club today at lunch in the 

library.  Look for Mrs. Jeffries and the sign language crew to meet new friends and learn a new skill!  
 
 

 After a BYE and travel day, on Friday, 6th Grade Wiffleball Tournament of Donuts resumes today with the 

Mayer/Diaz Axolotls taking on the Silva Snakes.  Come on out to Wiffler’s Park to watch the showdown.   
 

Attention all students interested in the Science Olympiad: We will be having our next meeting tomorrow, Tuesday, 

in Mr. Guzzi's room during lunch.  Please make sure you have joined the google classroom page and that you complete 

the survey tonight in preparation for this meeting. See you tomorrow.  
 

Attention 7th & 8th Graders: As we are quickly moving through our second quarter, please note that if you are 

interested in applying for CJSF (California Junior Scholarship Federation), your official second quarter grades will be used 

for acceptance into this program. Our second quarter officially ends on December 19th.  

If you pride yourself on high scholastic achievement and have a passion for community service, please consider applying 

for CJSF at the end of the second quarter. Applications will be available JANUARY 9th through JANUARY 24th.  
 

YEARBOOK NEWS: Order your 2024/25 keepsake for $50 from the Josten’s link on our website or by using your phone 

to scan the QR code from the giant poster in the front office window. The Yearbook staff is now accepting photos at our 

upload site located on our CMS website under the YEARBOOK link. If you would like YOUR photos FEATURED in this year’s 

yearbook, we are currently accepting uploads under these categories: 8th grade baby pics, you and your pets, after school 

activities- this includes hobbies or whatever you love to do, and what you did last summer. We also welcome 

miscellaneous pics for collage pages. PLEASE BE SURE TO TAG ALL PHOTOS with your name and INCLUDE THE 

FEATURE HASHTAG so we know what page to put the picture on! 
 

Today’s Menus:  Breakfast: Freshly Baked Scones, Cinnamon Roll, and Honey Nut Cheerios.  

Lunch:  CornDog, Bean & Cheese Burrito, or Beef and Bean Chili with cornbread, or Brunch for LUNCH! 

 

Period 1 7:45 – 8:35 

Period 2 8:40 – 9:30 

Break 9:30 – 9:40 

Period 3  9:45 – 10:35 

Period 4 10:40 – 11:30 

Lunch 11:30 – 12:00 

Period 5 12:05 – 12:55 

Period 6 1:00 – 1:50 

Period 7 1:55 – 2:45 


